448 REPORT

448 HAD A SUCCESSFUL YEAR WITH OUR BRAT FRIES WITH PLENTY OF GOOD HELP
TO MAKE THINGS WORK.

WE ATTENDED THE KETTLE MORAINE LUTHERAN HIGH SCHOOL IN JACKSON FOR
THEIR ANNUAL SALUTE TO VETERANS. THE AUDITORIUM WAS FULL ALONG WITH

THE STUDENT BODY. THIS HAS BEEN AN OUTSTANDING PROGRAM THAT HAS BEEN
GOING FOR OVER 20 YEARS.

OCTOBER THE CHAPTER HELD I'T’S 35™ ANNIVERSARY OF BEING WITH VVA. THE

TURNOUT WAS GREAT AND WE HAD TWO OF THE ORIGINAL MEMBERS THAT
STARTED THE CHAPTER.

WE LOST SEVERAL MEMBERS THIS PAST YEAR WITH THE MOST RECENT BEING DICK
DUCHARME AS A RESULT OF A FARM ACCIDENT.

WE ARE LOOKING FOR ANOTHER YEAR OF SERVICE TO VETERANS AND THE
COMMUNITIES AROUND THE CHAPTER. ALSO BEGINNING TO PILAN FOR THE

NATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW ORLEANS IN AUGUST 5-9, 2025.

HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR. MAY ALL BE SAFE IN YOUR
TRAVELS.

FRANK MUELLER, PRESIDENT
CHAPTER 448
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